
Arreton Parish Council 

CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK 2020 

COVID-19 

As it is for everyone else, the Parish Council is not able to function as 

usual.  However, we do wish to maintain contact with as many of our 

residents as possible.  We have a Newsletter so if you are interested, 

please sign up for this with the Clerk  - arretonpc@outlook.com / 

07587 008183.  Paper copies can be distributed and it is also available 

on our website – arreton.org.uk   

 

IW Council Helpline 

The IW Council now has a public helpline number here on the Island 

which you can ring if you need help and support. 

The number is (01983) 823600 and each caller will be asked to explain 

their need and then this information will be passed on to arrange 

support required. 

It links in with the organisation and co-ordination of various 

community groups now being set up across the Island and being 

overseen by Community Action Isle of Wight, Age UK and Citizens 

Advice. 

 

Sheila Caws, Clerk to the Council           24th March 2020

  
Hillis Side, Rew Street, Gurnard, Isle of Wight PSO31 8NW 
Email:  arretonpc@outlook.com      Telephone:  07587 008183 
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